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SUBJECT:      Overnight Trip Request – Be Well Group 
 
 
 
Background and Findings: 
 
High School Teacher, George Rousseau, is requesting permission to take three (3) Belding High 
School students on an overnight trip to the CADCA Mid-Year Training Institue in Nashville, TN 
July 20-25, 2025. The students will be attending workshops, get insight from experts and provide 
networking opportunities. The students will be creating a plan to improve some of the drug issues 
in our city. Details have been provided to the board members. The trip is being funded by Ionia 
County Hope and Recovery. 
 
 
Recommendation: 
 
It is recommended that the Board approve this overnight trip request for the Be Well students. 
 


